
 
EBSA Issues Guidance on MAP‐21 Annual Funding Notice Requirements 

 
The Department of Labor’s Employee Benefit Security Administration has issued  Field 
Assistance Bulletin No. 2013-01 with Q&As on the changes to the annual funding notice 
requirements included in MAP-21.  The bulletin also includes a supplement to the model 
annual funding notice that plan administrators of affected plans may use to comply with these 
new requirements.   
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